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March 27, 2018 
 
Matt Collins 
Central City Consolidated Mng 
1508 Ridge Rd. 
Nederland, CO  80466 
 
Re: Bates-Hunter Mine, Permit No. M-1990-041, Technical Revision Approval (TR04) 
 
Dear Mr. Collins, 
 
On March 27, 2018 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical 
Revision application submitted to the Division on February 27, 2018, addressing the following: 
 
 Designation of mill building as a historic structure and revision of Reclamation Plan to 
 allow the mill building to remain following reclamation of the mine site. 
 
The terms of the Technical Revision No. 4 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into 
Permit No. M-1990-041.  All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1990-041 
remain in full force and effect. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8116. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Michael A. Cunningham 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Wally Erickson, DRMS 
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